
Sense of the Board 

To speed up the availability of policies that provide a new kind a coverage for a commodity that 

currently has no coverage, the Board invites submissions of privately developed industrial hemp 

crop insurance products and will consider research and development reimbursements for full and 

complete 508(h) submissions received by the October 2019 submission window for 2020 crop 

year implementation.  The Board may also consider hemp crop insurance product submissions at 

the July 2020 submission window.   

 


